
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

As we say a fond farewell to our wonderful year six children, we send them off with pride, love and the very best wishes 
for the exciting journey ahead. You've left your mark on Allesley and we will miss you dearly. 

To all our children, families and friends thank you for your support smiles and spirit throughout the year. 

Wishing you all a relaxing, fun-filled and sunny summer holiday. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in 
September, refreshed and ready for another fantastic year at Allesley! 

As we reach the end of this school year, we celebrate two truly special members of our Allesley family who are retiring 
after years of dedication and care. 

To Mrs Sharp, our fantastic deputy headteacher -thank you for your unwavering leadership, your compassion and your 
endless support for the children, staff and families alike. You've helped shape the heart of this school, always with 
wisdom, warmth, and grace. Allesley simply won't be the same without you, but your legacy will live on in every corner of 
the school you've helped to build. We wish you a retirement filled with happiness, laughter and well-deserved rest! 

And Mrs Underwood, our fabulous Year 4 teaching assistant and very own Dancing Queen- thank you for bringing life, 
energy and a little bit of dancing magic into every day! We hope your retirement is full of dancing and everything that 
makes you smile. 

You will both be deeply missed, but we know this is just the start of a new and exciting chapter for you both. Thank you 
for everything and happy retirement! 

I would like to wish Miss Ostick all the very best as she continues her pregnancy journey- such an exciting time and we 
can't wait to hear your wonderful news in a few weeks time. 

At the same time, we're delighted to give a very warm welcome to Miss Gough, who will be joining us in year 2 this 
September. We're so pleased to have you as part of our Allesley family and know you'll be a fantastic addition to our 
school community. 

Here's to new beginnings and exciting chapters ahead! 

Message from Mrs Sharp- I would just like to take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU – truly – for all your kind 
words, best wishes and beautiful, thoughtful gifts. I’ve been completely overwhelmed by your generosity. You’ve all made 
me feel so appreciated and incredibly lucky.   
Working here at Allesley, hasn’t just been a job – it’s been a second home. A place full of laughter and learning, and let’s 
be honest – it’s not every workplace where you get glitter in your shoes, play dough in your hair, and your heart stolen by 
the most amazing children. 
I may be retiring, but I will always carry Allesley Primary School in my heart. Thank you for making this chapter of my 
life so special. I leave here full of love and full of the most beautiful of memories, thank you.  Mrs Sharp  xx  

Our PTA Summer Fete raised over £4,000 funds for our school! A huge thank you to all parents and staff involved - 
whether that's helping set up, organising behind the scenes, helping run a game or stall, cooking burgers or serving drinks, 
we are so grateful for the big team effort!!   
To all the parents who donated items to the tombola and bottle stall, your donations raised over £700 - it really will 
make a huge difference to the children next year, so thank you. 
As you'll already know, Aly Hine and Amy Bowers are stepping down from the PTA committee. They have been integral to 
the success of all our school fundraising for several years and we simply can't express our gratitude enough. They will of 
course still be around and I'm sure they'll help at events etc next year... but we now have vacancies in the committee for a 
co-Chair (alongside Gemma Rhodes) or a co-Secretary (alongside Sarah Hobson). Please get in touch if you'd like to hear 
more about being part of the team and the brilliant fundraising they do! 
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Allesley Festival We would like to extend a sincere thank you to all at Allesley Primary School for your participation and 
support in this year’s Golden Jubilee Allesley Festival. From Molly selling badges, to all who did the scarecrow trail, to Mrs 
Hoey’s time judging, the Royal Party and to the wonderful PTA for their cooperation on the school fete. May we say our 
deepest appreciation to Aly and Amy from the PTA as outgoing Chair and Treasurer for their tireless commitment over 
the last few years. Also to Mrs Sharp for her commitment to festival weekends and our work as she retires. It has been a 
pleasure to work alongside them all, and the Allesley Festival wishes them all well. To the children, staff and parents of 
Year 6 and Year 2, your floats and art work were incredible. Thank you for making our Carnival such a spectacle! Finally, 
our Facebook auction still has a few prizes on offer - including a family ticket to The Wave! Keep bidding. We thank all of 
you for your support and donations to our charities and hope you all enjoyed the 50th Allesley Festival of 2025. You’ve 
been part of something very special. It has been an honour to lead our community in its proud celebration. If anyone 
would like to join us in our planning, please contact Carol on 07745 954386. See you next year!  
 
We are delighted to announce that we, Allesley Primary School, have achieved the School Games Gold Mark Award for the 
2024/25 academic year. The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the 
Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition across their school and into 
the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success. With a total of young people competing in 
local inter-school competitions this year, we are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school 
sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our competitions possible. As part of our 
application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are 
pleased that the hard work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year. We look forward to applying once 
again in 2026! 
 
Please be reminded that children in years 1-6 will return to school on Tuesday 2nd September. Have a wonderful Summer 
holiday, 
 
L Hoey  

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Class of 2025 We will miss you! 

 

Year 6 its time to say goodbye 

All good things have to end 

But you will be here in our hearts  

You’ll always be our friends  

We hope you’ve had a blast with us  

We hope learnings been fun  

From Cadbury world to Doly y Moch 

It’s been magic from day one 

Our values you have used them all  

They’ll stand you in good stead  

So take them with you, use them well  

In all the days ahead  

We wish you luck and happiness with the journey now to 
start  

Please remember us fondly and keep us in your hearts.  

 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aria G Year 4 
Elsie K Year 1 
George G Year 3 
Jack P Year 6 
Max P Year 6 
George E Year 3 
Violet M Year 1 
Anika R Year 2 
Wren P Year 3 
Alp S Year 1 
Mia B Year 6 
Bella-Rosa J Year 5 
Olivia F Year 4 
Shayla T Year 1 
Hugo B Year 4 
Siddharth R Year 4 
Frankie R Rec 
Lilly-Mae W Rec 
Erin C Year 3 
George B Nursery 
Aria M Nursery 
Ben K Year 6 
Ewan S Year 2 
Otis M Rec 
Sadie M Year 2 
Rayan A Year 2 
Myla C Rec 
Daisy B Year 6 
Skyla-Grace R Rec 
Luca S Year 6 
Devan M Year 1 
Charlie C Year 3 
Jessica H Year 4 
Austin S Year 5 

Isabelle M Year 4 
Darcy M Year 1 
Alfie H Rec 
Aryan B Year 6 
Cohen S Year 5 
Freya W Year 6 
Isla K Year 5 
Florence P Year 1 
Edie K Year 6 
Oliver C Nursery 
Eleanor M Year 2 
Annabelle D Year 3 
Layla M Year 2 
Brody-Joe A Year 4 
Orla G Year 2 
Jamie P Year 1 
Max T Rec 
Ethan S Rec 
Althea P Year 1 
Thomas O Year 6 
Eliza B Year 2 
Ayaan B Year 2 
Charlotte S Year 6 
Hudson C Year 3 
Noah M Year 3 
Dontay N Year 5 
Ivy A Year 1 
Robyn B Year 4 
Georgie F Year 2 
Lewis T Year 6 
Lewis G Year 5 
Grace G Year 5 
Max O Year 2 
Camden D Year 1 
Amelia H Year 1 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Attendance  

Week beginning  7th July– 
11th July 2025 

Highest Miss Evans Year 1 
class 99.33% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.03% 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

I hope you all have 
a great Summer 

and I look forward 
to seeing everyone 

in September! 

Year 1 Superworm by Julia Donaldson recommended by Sasha 

Year 2 Horrible Histories series by Terry Deary recommended by Ewan 

Year 3 The Creekers by Tom Fletcher recommended by Ellen                                                           

Year 4 Danny the champion of the world by  Roald Dahl recommended by Shreya                                     

Year 5 Big Nate flips out by Linclln Peirce recommended by Sam    

Year 6 Rapkid by MC Grammar recommended by Dhyan 

 
 

Monday - Laser Tag  - KS2 - Mr Barker 
Tuesday - Girl's Football - KS2– Mr Knight   
Wednesday - Tennis - KS2 - Mr Barker  
Thursday- Boy's Football - KS2 - Mr Knight 
Thursday - Football KS1- KS1 - Mr Barker   
Friday - Dodgeball  - KS1 - Mr Barker  (No session on the last day) 
 
We hope the children enjoyed themselves and we can’t wait to see 
who signs up in September!! 

Tuna K Year 4      Louie H Year 2       

Ayla C Year 4      Roman M Year 2   
Quinn D Year 5     Hayden C Year 6   
Arianna M Rec     Aria G Year 4 

Elsie K Year 1       George GS Year 3  



We celebrated a 
fantastic year in 
Nursery with our 
splash day beach 
party, we all 
loved getting 
wet in the pools 
(and some bonus 
rain!) eating our 
party food, fruit 
skewers and 
homemade ice 
lollies - have a 
great summer! 

Year 5 talked 
about how school 
might be in 2075. 
We designed 
buildings and 
thought about the 
school day may be 
different to today.  

Well, what a busy last week we've had in Year 4! 
Sorting, tidying, labelling, partying and generally 
getting ready for next year. We even squeezed in a 
few maths lessons!  

Year 3 have had an amazing year this 
year. They are such kind, caring and 
supportive children and we will miss them 
as they go into Year 4.   

Celebrating our week  

We have had a lovely last week of term together 
in Reception. We have had lots of fun at our 
Teddy Bear's picnic and loved sharing our toys on 
toy day with our friends. An enormous thank you 
to you all n staff. We will miss all these amazing 
children so much and you as parents too. Have a 
lovely summer!  

This week in Year 2 took part in some team 
building games. We found it challenging, but 
by the end we all worked much better with 
each other.   

What a fantastic year group! Our gorgeous Year 
6 children performed brilliantly on stage this 
Tuesday. We were so proud of them all and have 
been proud of them all year!   

This week Year 1 have been looking at time. They 
have been exploring seconds minutes and hours using 
stop watches.  


